

SCHOOL-RELATED & SYSTEM-LEVEL ANNOUNCEMENTS
 
Today
Please share with your communities that our surveys inviting students, parents/guardians and staff to share their feedback, concerns and thoughts about reopening schools and administrative sites, close tomorrow, June 30. As we plan for our return, we are focusing on student and staff safety and well-being. While we don’t fully know what our return to school will look like, feedback received will help guide conversations and ensure that student and staff voice is front and centre in our reopening plans.
The surveys are available here:
· Parent/Guardian survey
· Student survey for students in Grade 7-12 and adult high school students
· Staff survey
 

